
CAWTHORNE PARISH COUNCIL 

PARISH NOTES DECEMBER 2024 

 

 

 

The Parish Council officers 
5th December 24 was the full monthly 
Meeting of the Parish Council  
 
Cemetery 
The Parish Council are still awaiting a decision 
from Barnsley Council with reference to the 
work that needs doing in the cemetery 
around the dead and diseased trees. 
The Parish Council will keep you all updated 
with the progress and will also be arranging 
clean up days if anybody is available to help. 
 
Orchard Play Area 
 
The decision has been taken by the Parish 
Council that there are to be No Dogs Allowed 
in the Orchard Play Area and signs will be 
erected shortly This is to try and stop the dog 
fouling problem that has been ongoing for 
some time. It will keep children safe and 
healthy while they play in the Orchard. 
 
General Village Maintenance 
The Parish Council continue to make sure that 
the village looks at its best reporting anything 
that is making the village untidy or is a danger 
to anyone, and we know that you all do the 
same as residents, keeping gardens and 
hedgerows tidy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cllr Barron 

The Parish Council have placed an advert on 
the notice board for vacant councillor position 
This is due to the resignation of Cllr David 
Barron. 

Cllr Barron has been with the Parish Council 
for seven years now and felt that he was 
ready to follow other interests after retiring. 
The Parish Council would like to thank him for 
his time and wish him well for the future. 

Union Jack 

The Parish Council will be ordering a new 
Union Jack for the flagpole next to the 
memorial as the old one has now seen better 
days. 

Parish Council Meeting 
The next Parish Council meeting is on 
Thursday 2nd January 2025 at 7.30pm in the 
Moxon Room. The public is entitled to attend. 

 



Council contact details and details of Parish Council meetings  
 
Cawthorne Parish Councillors contact details 
Margaret Broadhead, Chair, 4 Lower Collier Fold, Cawthorne S75 4HT 

Telephone 01226 790848 

David Barron, Vice-chair david_barron@btconnect.com, Telephone 07973815091 

Stephen Eyre, 33 St Juliens Way, Cawthorne S75 4ES,  cllreyre@icloud.com,  

Telephone 01226 790560  or  07951717965 

Robin Herbert, cllrrherbert@gmail.com 

Stephen Rusby, cllrrrusby@icloud.com 

Sarah Shaw, cllrshawcpc@gmail.com 

John Walker, 3 Five Acres, Cawthorne S75 4HZ  Telephone  01226 790530   

Jane Wilson, jane8701@outlook.com  Telephone 01226 790152 or 07713336283 

 

Parish Clerk 
Mrs A A Winstanley  23 North Road, Royston Barnsley South Yorkshire S71 4DE          Telephone 

07903421735          e-mail:  cawthorneparishclerk@msn.com   

 

Cawthorne Parish Council website 
www.cawthorne.org.uk 

 

Contacting the Council 
If any parishioners have any concerns they wish to bring to the attention of the council please contact 

the Clerk or one of the councillors. 

 

Public participation at Parish Council meetings 
Members of the public are welcome to attend Parish Council meetings.  The public are not permitted to 

participate in the formal meeting of the Council unless they have informed the Clerk noon the day 

before a meeting that they wish to speak on a particular agenda item. Members of the public will be 

allowed to address the Council for no longer than three minutes.  

There is time for members of the public to raise any concerns or to ask questions of the Council and 

Clerk after the first two items of the agenda. 

See Parish notice board for notification of the next meeting and the agenda.  

The agenda will also be available on the website, as are minutes of Parish Council meetings.  

 

Penistone East Ward Councillors contact details 
Cllr Robert Barnard Telephone 07811430948 email: cllrrobertbarnard@barnsley.gov.uk 

Cllr John Roberts Telephone 01226 774486  email: cllrjohnroberts@barnsley.gov.uk 

Cllr Alex Burnett Telephone 01226 772560 email: cllralexburnett@barnsley.gov.uk 

http://www.cawthorne.org.uk/

